



Our Ltr. Ref. CSW/G/0366/2009

9 September 2009

Dear colleagues and friends,

I am pleased to announce that Caritas Social Work Services Division is going to organize the "Conference on Promoting Community Mental Health – Issues, Achievements and Visioning into the Future" to be held at the Hong Kong Polytechnic University on 15 – 17 December 2009. On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I cordially invite you and your colleagues to attend the Conference to share with us your valuable experience in working with the ex-mentally ill people.

This Conference will provide a platform for mental health practitioners to share and exchange experiences in the planning, design, delivery and evaluation of community mental health service. Local and international experts will gather together to address a wide variety of topics of interest in community mental health, to share new and creative innovations on intervention and delivery models, as well as to facilitate mutual learning and to promote inter-disciplinary and inter-organizational collaboration.

Attached please find a poster of the captioned conference for your reference and for helping to publicize the programme.

Please also visit our website https://www.mhconference.com for more information and sign up for this meaningful event before 30 September 2009. We will continuously update information of speakers and presenters.

Should there be any enquiries, please contact Ms. Margaret Chang at 3589 2257, or email info@mhconference.com.

Thank you very much for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Maggie Chan (Ms)

Director

Social Work Services

CY/cl

Encl.

